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1.2.1. & 1.2.2. Details of Programs of Certificate/ Value Added courses offered and online courses of MOOCs, 

SWAYAM, NPTEL etc. (where the students of the institution have enrolled and successfully completed during 

the last five years.  

 

 

Year 1  

Name of Add on /Certificate 
/Value added programs offered 
and online MOOC programs like 
SWAYAM, NPTEL etc. programs 
offered Course Code (if any) Year of offering  

No. of times 
offered during 
the same year Duration of course 

Number of 
students 
enrolled in the 
year 

Number of 
Students 
completing the 
course  in the 
year 

NIL 
  

Year 2 

Name of Add on /Certificate 
/Value added programs offered 
and online MOOC programs like 
SWAYAM, NPTEL etc. programs 
offered Course Code (if any) Year of offering  

No. of times 
offered during 
the same year Duration of course 

Number of 
students 
enrolled in the 
year 

Number of 
Students 
completing the 
course  in the 
year 

NIL 
  

Year 3 

Name of Add on /Certificate 
/Value added programs offered 
and online MOOC programs like 
SWAYAM, NPTEL etc. programs 
offered Course Code (if any) Year of offering  

No. of times 
offered during 
the same year Duration of course 

Number of 
students 
enrolled in the 
year 

Number of 
Students 
completing the 
course  in the 
year 

FUNCTIONAL ENGLISH COCFE1 2019-20 1 36 HOURS 15 6 



Year 4 

Name of Add on /Certificate 
/Value added programs offered 
and online MOOC programs like 
SWAYAM, NPTEL etc. programs 
offered Course Code (if any) Year of offering  

No. of times 
offered during 
the same year Duration of course 

Number of 
students 
enrolled in the 
year 

Number of 
Students 
completing the 
course  in the 
year 

BEAUTICIAN CUM HAIRSTYLIST BWS/QO202 2020-21 1 1 YEAR 15 8 

FUNCTIONAL ENGLISH COC FE2 2020-21 1 36 HOURS 25 12 

PERSONALITY DEVELOPMENT PD20211 2020-21 1 36 HOURS 44 43 

WEB DEVELOPER SSC/Q0503 2020-21 1 1 YEAR 8 8 

CREATIVE WRITING CW20211 2020-21 1 36 HOURS 48 37 

Year 5 

Name of Add on /Certificate 
/Value added programs offered 
and online MOOC programs like 
SWAYAM, NPTEL etc. programs 
offered Course Code (if any) Year of offering  

No. of times offered during 
the same year Duration of course 

Number of 
students 
enrolled in 
the year 

Number of 
Students 
completing 
the course  
in the year 

CREATIVE WRITING CW20211 2021-22 1 36 HOURS 45 31 

FUNCTIONAL ENGLISH COCFE3 2021-22 1 36 HOURS 16 10 

PERSONALITY DEVELOPMENT PD21221 2021-22 1 36 HOURS 41 41 

E- COMMERCE AND BANKING ECOM21221 2021-22 2 36 HOURS 13 13 

          12 12 

CULTURAL HERITAGE OF NE 
INDIA DH-CHNI-01 2021-22 1  36 HOURS 32 32 

 


